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Dear Ward-Belmont Fnends, 

Almost 50 years ago Ward-Belmont sadly closed the doors at its Belmont 
Boulevard campus and moved to the comer of Estes and Hobbs Roads to 
become The Harpeth Hall School Certamly, the sp1nt of Ward-Belmont 
1s no more evident than m the dramatic story of the birth and foundmg of 
Harpeth Hall m 1951 This 1s a story that many women still carry m thetr 
hearts Now, as we approach Harpeth Hall's 50th birthday, we want to 
mv1te you to be a part of the celebrat10n of our half-century Milestone m 
2000-2001, as we honor this special anmversary year 

The Ward-Belmont Celebration will be on the weekend of October 13-14, 
2000, begmmng with cocktails and dmner on Fnday mght. On Saturday, 
after an optional tour of Nashville and the former Ward-Belmont Campus, 
a luncheon and fash10n show will spotlight the famous costumes from the 
George Washington's Birthday Pageant while enJoymg savory recipes 
from the Ward-Belmont Cookbook. Saturday mght will feature An 
Evenmg with the Belles ofW-B The evemng will be a true tnp down 
memory lane with skits, smg-a-longs, and memorabilia displays Those 
of you who attended the fabulous Ward-Belmont Reumon of 1986 will 
remember that this format, starrmg Sarah Ophelia Colley Cannon '32C 
(our own Mmme Pearl) and Ellen Bowers Hofstead '34 '36C, was truly 
an evemng to remember 

This celebration will probably be the last Ward-Belmont "only" weekend. 
Reumons at Harpeth Hall will, of course, contmue by class, but this will 
be our "last hurrah" to mclude preparatory school, college, boarders, and 
day students all together We are lookmg forward to good times, 
remm1scences, rekmdled fr1endsh1ps, and, as always, much laughter! 

This special weekend will not be the same without YOU We hope you 
will be able to Jorn us next October Enclosed 1s a reply form and 
envelope, which we ask that you return by January 15, 2000 Please let us 
hear from you regardmg the possibility of your bemg with us. Your reply 
1s not a commitment, merely an aid to help us m our planning. 


